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Mossman State School News 

 
Equity & Excellence  

Principal’s Message                        Term 1, Week 9 

Our 2024 Explicit Improvement Agenda (EIA) 

1. Continue to implement agreed whole-school approach to the teaching of reading in the Junior School. 

2. Collaboratively develop contextualised Science units aligned to Version 9 Australian Curriculum with aligned 4Cs marking guides and refine other learning areas. 

3. Continue to refine pedagogical practices, including Inquiry approaches in Science and the explicit teaching of vocabulary. 

4. Collaboratively develop staff wellbeing framework to identify and enact agreed school-based protocols to support work/life balance. 

5.  Continue to work with stakeholders to manage enrolment trends to positively impact school operations and resource allocation. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Congratulations to all of our Year 3 and 5 students who have now finished their NAPLAN testing for 2024. It was wonderful to see so 

many of our students putting their very best efforts into each of their assessment tasks. Some of them were quite challenging, I 

thought the Year 3 Reading assessments were particularly demanding for our little people. All assessment results will be sent out to 

parents once they arrive later in the year. 

This week we celebrated Harmony Week with all of our stu-

dents contributing to a collaborative artwork in our assembly 

room. Harmony Week recognises the diversity of all Australians 

and we are privileged to have such a diverse school where I 

hope everyone feels that they belong. Next time you are in, 

come and check out our artwork display. Thanks to our ILF stu-

dents and Ms Sandra for setting up the display and to all our 

staff and students who participated. 

On Wednesday of this week, we had a visit from some of the 

Mossman State High School Year 8 students who came along to share their cultural stories with some of our classes. Our students thor-

oughly enjoyed this time together and sharing these bilingual stories. I heard that some of our students were helping with the pronun-

ciation of some of the Kuku Yalanji words used in the stories.  

In keeping with all of the wonderful language learning we have happening at our school, on Thursday we had an impromptu visit from 

4 Japanese students who visited our Year 5 and 6 classrooms. Our Year 5 students confidently and diligently presented an introduction 

in Japanese and were then able to listen to the Japanese introductions of the 4 girls and translate what they were saying. Our 6A class 

then presented their shopping role plays in Japanese. The girls were all very impressed with the standard of Japanese our students 

were able to speak. After their presentations, our Year 6 students made Japanese rice balls with the Japanese students. What a won-

derful opportunity for our students to be engaged in real life language situations. Thank you, Corinne Maloney, for organising this. 

Next Wednesday at 2pm, all of our Religious Instruction students are invited to attend an Easter Assembly in our Assembly Room. 

Thank you to all of our religion instructors this term. 

This is our last newsletter for the term due to our short week next week with the Easter Friday holiday on Friday, 29th March. Have a 

wonderful holiday together and see you all on Monday, 15th April. 

Yours sincerely, 

Randal 
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26th March 

Cape York Leaders Program Visit—

Students and Parents 2pm 

28th March 

Year 5/6 Gala Day 

Last Day of Term 1 

29TH March  

Good Friday 

15th April 

1st Day of Term 2 

18th April 

P&C Meeting 3:30pm RIC 

19th April 

Interhouse Cross Country 9-11am 

25th April 

ANZAC Day 

10am Parade at Port Douglas 

26th April 

Cluster Cross Country @ Port Douglas 

Important Dates 
to  

PBL FOCUS 

We are Learners 

I can finish the term strong 

Wellbeing Focus 

Perseverance 

What is it? 

Perseverance means you can stick with things even when they 

get hard.  You can turn your Sifting Sooty on and tell it to fo-

cus on the work you need to get done.  If you are growing 

perseverance, you can try setting a goal and seeing that you 

achieve it. 

What does it look like in our school?  

• If people put our work down, we keep going 

• When we make mistakes we learn and grow from 

them as we know where our thinking will take us on 

the tree 

• We try a new game and we find it hard but we stick 

with it until we get it 

• We want to master a new skill and find obstacles keep 

getting in our way but we STICK with it until we feel 

confident 



 

 

Prep- Evie for being an amazing learner and listener, she is always trying her best and it shows. You are a superstar! 

Prep- Kingsley for always trying your best, you are kind and caring and a fabulous member of our Prep A team. 

Prep- Sian for her outstanding patterning skills, excellent job! 

Prep- Ben M for her excellent retelling of Who Sank the Boat, well done! 

Prep- Summer for making positive choices and working hard to complete her work. 

Year 1- Eliana for inspiring your classmates with your excitement for learning. Keep it up legend! 

Year 1- Hendrix for bouncing back after feeling unwell and giving a huge effort to his writing this week. 

Year 1- Jahlyke for demonstrating 5 L's and working diligently. 

Year 1- Tayanie for working hard to be kind and respectful. 

Year 2- Teja for being so engaged in all our learning and a kind, helpful friend. He is a wonderful addition to our class.  

Year 2- Noah for always trying his best and being an amazing learner. You are a pleasure to teach.  

Year 2- Tyler for his very entertaining poetry presentation about Mr Chicken! 

Year 2- Jaxson for a sensational term. Jaxson, you give your best effort in all activities and your bookwork is neat and organised.  

Year 3- Trezayne for always trying his best. 

Year 3- Nyah for always trying her best. 

Year 3- Seisia for always being a helpful, kind and respectful student. Thank you for being you, Seisia! 

Year 4- James for a fantastic job using figurative language in his Twits' chapter. Very entertaining! 

Year 4- Eva for her contagious hard-working positive attitude. Awesome job! 

Year 4- Jaxon for his big smiles and strong effort in finishing up the term. Keep it up! 

Year 5- Lily for her exceptional attention to detail whilst completing assessments. 

Year5- James for his consistently trying your best in all learning areas! 

Year 5- Kahu for his consistently trying your best in all learning areas! 

Year 6- Nathaniel for his outstanding effort in all his assessments, well done!  

Year 6- Madison for always being respectful and polite, and making an effort with her story writing. 

Year 6- Jaxon for improvement in class work, and always aiming to better himself by meeting expectations. 

Year 6- Domenic for being persistent and taking on the challenge of ordering the class attendance. Dom, is working hard and achieving 

his goals. 

Principal Award- Kaylyn for being kind and helping a friend through a tough time at the year 5 excursion. 

Principal Award- 3B for showing outstanding leadership to preps during Tech. 



 

 

March Pennant Award 

Winners 

Attendance 5A 

Bookwork 1A & 6B 

Conduct 3A & 6A 

Effort 2A, 5A & 5B 



 

 



 

 

This week we received a beautiful letter from one of our school families. 
It is a beautiful acknowledgement of the important role our crossing su-
pervisors have at our school, and we wanted to share it with you all. 
THANK YOU to all of our amazing crossing supervisors for keeping us 
safe coming and going from school.  



 

 



 

 

RETURN TICKETS BY 

MONDAY 



 

 


